On Tuesday 25" April Southborough boys’ team played their final

League football game of the season against Edgebury. We were so
excited and raring to go but we knew it was going to be a really tough
game and the opposition would be very strong. We needed to win or
draw to win the league.

We started the game poorly and Edgebury scored.

Freddie M equalized but then Edgebury scored again to make the
half time score 2-1 to Edgebury.

We hadn'’t played very well at all but were only 1 goal down.

The second half we played much much better.

The defence of JJ, Daniel and Frederick stood strong and Zac A
made some great saves in goal.

After fine passing down the right flank Ben J scored a fine goal.
After a fine corner from Ben J, Jack R scored a brilliant goal into
the bottom corner.

3-2 to Southborough.

Unfortunately Edgebury scored again.

They were only 5 minutes left and we battled for every ball but it
was very tense.

The final whistle blew ...

We had drawn 3-3.

After an amazing second half we had drawn the game.

We had also won the league winning 5 games and drawing 1.
Huge congratulations to: Zac A, Ollie W, Frederick J, JJ W, Daniel
J, Archie S, Harry S, Ben J, Freddie F, Teddy B, Musa C, Freddie
M and Jack R.

Mr Fotheringham was absolutely delighted with the way we played

as a team supporting and encouraging each other and we played
absolutely brilliantly. Well done boys, Mr Fotheringham is very proud of

you!!









